June 2020
Update: Soliciting Elder Nominations:

“Here is a trustworthy saying: Whoever aspires to be an overseer desires a noble task.”
1Timothy 3: 1

It’s such an important time in our world, in our community and in our church: in all these
things, we pray for the wisdom, love, and power of our God to be present in ever-increasing
fullness.

As an Elder Board and Baseline Leadership Team we want to be good stewards of this next
season—surrendering, seeking, and leaning into what God wants to do in us and through us as
a church. To this end, we’ve commissioned a nominating group consisting of current and
former elders to prayerfully consider those who might be called to this, as Paul describes
“noble task” that of Elder. They will be giving prayerful thought to this and providing
recommendations to the full Elder Board who will make final decisions.

Please see the attached form that describes what we believe are some basic Biblical
qualifications for elders, along with some key leadership needs we believe God has put before
us at this time.

Please continue to lift up all those in leadership in your prayers and, on behalf of the
nominating group, please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or thoughts.

Mark Miller on behalf the Elder Nominating Group

e Kevin Dettmar
e Kathy Sanders
e Kathy Settles

e Dave Mooney
e Linda Wallace


https://forms.gle/FFqRHQGbhLiJCnjo8

